DMC/14/2/Comp. 116/2004/





 27th January, 2004

Dr. A.S. Nayyer 

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India,

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road,

(Opp. Mata Sundari College for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Mrs. Shalini Mathur against Dr. Dinesh Chandra and                    

                 Dr. Saurabh Mathur.

This is with reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(228)/2003-Ethical./13642 dated 5th January, 2004 on the subject noted above, this is to inform that from the perusal of the complaint, it appears that the matter is subjudice, hence, cannot be examined by the Delhi Medical Council at this stage.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

